
 
 
 
 
November 18, 2020 
 
South Brunswick High School  
High School Agriculture Teacher  
 
Atten: Jenny Fuller, 
 
On behalf of the St James Fishing Club (SJFC), we are pleased to  
make a donation in the amount of $500 to the schools Aquaculture 
Program under Jenny Fullers leadership.    
 
The St. James Fishing Club has been honored to be associated with 
this program for the past several years and we are pleased to be able 
to continue to provide donation support for the program and the 
children it develops in the field of Aquaculture. 
 
On behalf of the clubs 230+ members, and the Board of Directors, 
please accept this donation to foster continued growth in Jenny’s 
program.  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Craig Thompson 
President, SJFC 
 
cc: SJFC Board of Directors 
 
 
 
 
 


